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As a lifelong Oregonian I am dismayed and disgusted that once again we are having 

our country way of life threatened by people that don’t understand it. I have several 

fur items that I wear. I have tanned hides personally and enjoy looking at the cougar 

on my wall. I love animals don’t get me wrong but to decide what I can eat or wear is 

not someone else’s decision. I have a small farm and raise beef, pork, goats and 

chickens. The fact that what I do is something that shouldn’t be up for debate. 

Commonsense needs to be used in our legislation. The fact that it is not is very 

troubling and against our constitutional rights! 


